
KMPO Board Packet Agenda Item   

 

December 12, 2018 
 
TO:   KMPO Board Members 
FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 
SUBJECT: 2019-2025 KMPO TIP Amendment #2 Modification to existing project to increase funding levels for  
  KN 19883 U.S. 95, North Corridor Access Project 
 

 

KMPO 2019-2025 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #2, and KMPO 2018-2022 Transportation 

Improvement Program Amendment # 17, Modifying existing project KN 19883 to increase funding levels by $2 

million in Safety Program funds. 

 
KMPO is administratively amending the 2018 and 2019 Transportation Improvement Program to modify the fiscal year 
2019 - U.S. 95, North Corridor Access project by increasing the Total Project funding by $2,000,000 from the ITD State 
Safety Program.  The project will provide for ADA improvements in areas within the corridor not already covered by the 
existing grant. The project is currently within the existing 2019-2025 Transportation Improvement Program and does not 
impact fiscal constraint, nor does it significantly modify the existing scope of the project. 
 
              Project Name        2019        Total         Federal    State/Local 

US 95, N CORRIDOR ACCESS IMPROVEMENTS, CDA  KN 19883 1 Construct 2,000  8,915  5,934  2,981 

MP 430.318 - 439.945 SAFTY  ADA Improvements Develop -  1,330  1,108  222 

STATE OF IDAHO (ITD) FA Safety SAFETY PROGRAM Right Of Way -  1,500  1,339  161 

 

Since this amendment it for a project already contained in the current TIP, public involvement has been conducted.  ITD 
will certify that funds are currently programmed within the Federal Aid program for FY 2019 is available in order to 
obligate the additional funds. 
 
The Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization, approves this Administrative Amendment #2  and Amendment #17 as 
identified above effective December 12, 2018. 
 
This amendment will be posted on the KMPO website at www.kmpo.net  Wednesday, December 12, 2018. 

http://www.kmpo.net/

